December 13, 2013
Dear Coach,

We are extending an invitation to your track and field team(s) to compete at the 4™ Annual Twin
Valley Raider Invitational on Thursday, April 17, 2014. We are excited to offer a Thursday
evening invitational under the lights to Berks County and the surrounding areas. We decided to
use the Thursday evening this year due to the fact that it is Easter weekend. This should enable
you and your team to compete at an excellent invitational, yet still enjoy the holiday. The meet
will be held at Twin Valley High School Stadium, which features a complete 8 lane track with an
excellent surface.

We are confident that we will once again host an efficient, exciting, and fast invitational. The
invitational has been a great success over the past three years. The atmosphere created by
hosting a meet under the lights will encourage your athletes to perform at their best. Once
again, every effort will be made to keep the meet flowing and on schedule. Note...we will start
the track events 30 minutes behind the start of the field events once again this year in order
to start on schedule yet still allow scratches. It should be a great night for athletes, coaches,
and spectators. Remind the families of your athletes how good the food was the last two
years...it will be back.

If you are interested in competing, contact us as soon as possible, because we will limit the
amount of teams invited to ensure a quality, well-run invitational. Please respond as soon as
possible using the intention form below or respond via email with all pertinent information
included. Payment deadline is Friday, April 4, 2014.

You will find all the important invitational information on the following pages. Feel free to e-mail
any questions to rwaltermyer@tvsd.org or contact me on my cell phone at 610-772-0838.

Sincerely,

Ryan Waltermyer

TVHS Track & Field

4897 North Twin Valley Road
Elverson, PA 19520
610-286-8600 (School)
610-772-0838 (Cell)
rwaltermyer@tvsd.org

Please return this form to confirm your intention OR include all the information below in an
email. You may submit payment at a later time, but prior to the April 4" payment deadline.
Respond via this form to John Guiseppe — TVSD Athletic Director using the address found
above. Email correspondence can be directed to Ryan Waltermyer — rwaltermyer@tvsd.org.

Name of High School:

Boys Team: Yes No Girls Team: Yes No
Name of Coach: Name of Coach:
Email Address: Email Address:

Phone #: Phone #:




